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Circular No. 2016/06                                               Date: 05/02/2016 
 
Dear Comrades, 

 
ANOTHER HOME AWAY FROM HOME IN GOD’s  OWN COUNTRY 

FEDERATION GUEST HOUSE AT KOCHI AVAILABLE FOR BOOKING 

 
Our members are well aware that our Federation utilizes the amount of levy collected from their 
salary arrears for the welfare and benefits of its members. Discussions were held in our Executive 

Committee meetings to explore purchase of flats at other centers to add to our existing six guest 
houses. Accordingly, a decision was taken to purchase flat at Kochi to establish one more 

Federation Guest House. We take pleasure in advising that we have finalised the process of 
purchasing a flat at 4 H, DD Silver Stone, Padom Road,  Near Vaduthala  Subramanya 
Temple, Ernakulam- 682023 in the month of January, 2016, with the help of our Kerala Unit. 

The property purchased is an apartment with three spacious bedrooms in a well managed housing 
complex, located at a very convenient place for visiting the nearby tourist locations like Munnar, 
Alleppy Backwaters etc. The rooms are well furnished with all modern amenities including air 

conditioner etc. We convey our sincere thanks to the Kerala Unit for accomplishing the 
responsibility of all formalities related to purchase and registration of the property, under the 
guidance of Com. L. K. Shree and Com. Suresh Thampi, the President and the General Secretary, 

respectively.  
 
The Kerala Unit had organized its Annual General Meeting on 31st January, 2016, which was also 

attended by the General Secretary Com. Harvinder Singh. Utilizing the opportunity to make the flat 
available for the use of its members, a soft inauguration was done on the same date. We 
announce with delight that our members can now avail the facility of this guest house also with 

immediate effect.  We also assure our members that more Guest Houses are in the offing. We 
request all our Units to circulate this information immediately to all its members for the best 
utilization of this facility. 

 
The members desirous of availing this facility can forward their requests through their respective 

Units to our Kerala Unit at a nominal rent of Rs. 300/- per day per room, at the following address: 
 

The General Secretary, 

BOI Officers’ Association, Kerala Unit, 
Devaski Castle, 2nd Floor, opp. Family Court, 

 Kaloor PO, Cochin 682017 

Tel: 0484-2536366 (6pm-8pm) 
Email: boioakerala@gmail.com 

 

 
  With comradely greetings,  
 

                Yours comradely, 

                    
             (HARVINDER SINGH) 

           GENERAL SECRETARY 
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